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THE LATEST NEWS FROM 

BRISBANIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

MISS PARREY’S MESSAGE 

 LEAVERS  
If your child is leaving Brisbania PS at the end of the year, or prior to the end of the year, please contact the office this week and 

provide reason, next school and last day at Brisbania PS. 

 

YEAR 6 MINI FETE 

Thank you to all Year 6 on their Risk Assessments, preparation and engaging activities last Friday. 

 

YEAR 7 2024 SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL (YEAR 5 2022) 

If you are interested in your child sitting the Selective High School Test on 4 May 2023, please complete the application prior to 

the closing date. Online applications open on 18 October and close on 16 November 2022. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO... 

Mrs Carey  on receiving the World Teachers Day award for Brisbania PS, this year.  She will be honoured at a dinner at Mingara 

on Thursday night.  

Mr Ingram and Mrs Dawson on completing their Path to Leadership, Aspiring Leaders course, after wonderful presentations last 

Friday to their cohort. 

 

CHRISTMAS MARKETS 

Christmas Markets will  be held on Saturday 3 December, from 10am to 2pm. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

25 OCTOBER 26 OCTOBER 27 OCTOBER 28 OCTOBER 

  4:30pm for 5pm start AECG AGM  at 

AVOCA BEACH PS 

 

 Headstart K 2023 Session 3 

Day for Daniel 

TERM 4, WEEK 3 

24 October 2022 



DAY FOR DANIEL 

Wear RED on Friday and bring in a gold coin donation for The Daniel Morcombe Foundation. Students will be talking about  child 

safety education and awareness. The theme this year is Brave conversations. 

 

REVERSE SANTA 

As is tradition at Brisbania PS, we will be holding our Reverse Santa on 9 December. For those new to the school, students bring in a 

new item to donate to Santa. Santa then delivers the collected items to Saratoga Fire Brigade who in turn donate to disadvantaged 

families. Santa will be at school from 8:45am to 10:45am. 

YEAR 2 SWIM SCHEME 

A note went home on Friday to all Year 2 students for the opportunity for a 10 day intensive swimming scheme. Please return 

permission and money ASAP. It would be fabulous if all Year 2 were able to attend this vital program. 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Our K-2 staff have been heavily engaged in Curriculum Reform Professional Learning for English and Maths ready for 

implementation in 2023. Our 3-6 staff have been analysing NAPLAN and Check In data then planning for strategies to improve 

results in focus areas. They are also experimenting with merge cubes to include in upcoming units. 

The P&C meet monthly either by zoom or in person. The AGM is on 17 November, followed by the next meeting. 

Paula and Rose are employed by the P&C and P&C Executive positions are filled by volunteers. 

Our Choir is practising for Christmas Carols at Saratoga shops and Alloura Waters in December. 

The Life Education van will be visiting Brisbania PS soon. 

There are over 120 steps at Brisbania PS. 

Our Executive team have been involved in Professional Learning to assist them in presenting to staff on the new curriculum 

documents. They have also participated in the LEED project, where data triangulation, literacy and use drives our initiatives, 

instruction and evaluation in our Strategic Direction of Student Growth and Attainment. The Erina Learning Community is working 

collaboratively led by Mrs Lukins and Ms Chapman on a writing network, where all classes have been engaged in specific writing 

focus areas throughout the year, pre and post data and explicit teaching. Data is shared between the Erina Learning community 

schools and  

From 2023, we will have an APC&I position. Our APC&I is a 4 day position. Mrs Rebekah Denmark will work Monday to Wednesday 

and Mr Tom Stott will work in the role on a Thursday. The APC&I, Assistant Principal, Curriculum and Instruction, has shared 

responsibility with the Assistant Principals and Principal for the collaborative development of a learning culture where teachers are 

supported to enhance their skills to explicitly teach literacy and numeracy through curriculum. 

SCHOOL FACEBOOK 

Brisbania PS is having issues accessing and posting to Facebook. The weekly newsletter can be accessed via our website. 

CHICKEN POX 

We have had a case of Chicken Pox in the school. Please keep an eye out for any symptoms. 

 

 

 



Year 5 had a fabulous time at the Great Aussie Bush Camp up at Tea Gardens at the beginning of term. They enjoyed a range of 

activities that challenged their minds and bodies, including flying foxes, rock and rope climbing, giant swings, a mud run and bush 

craft. The students are to be commended for their exceptional behaviour throughout the stay and their adaption to the authentic 

camp conditions. Lots of fun was had and numerous memories created. 

 A big thank you and well done to Mrs Self, Mrs Dawson and Mrs Simon for attending the camp and joining in with the activities. 

  



PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
1H– Bonnie– Expressive writing 

 

 

WEEK  2  TERM 4 WEEK 3 TERM 4 

MONDAY HELP NEEDED MONDAY HELP NEEDED 

TUESDAY HELP NEEDED TUESDAY HELP NEEDED 

WEDNESDAY Meryl Whetton WEDNESDAY Chelsea Stone 

THURSDAY HELP NEEDED THURSDAY HELP NEEDED 

CANTEEN ROSTER 



P&C NEWS 
 

CRAZY CAMEL     

The students’ Crazy Camel artwork is now ready to view at https://www.crazycamel.com.au/14662 
A flyer was sent home today with students with full details on the beautiful gifts you can purchase. Great ideas for family and friends 
Christmas gifts, this year.  
Samples of the gifts available to order are available to view, in the school office. 
ORDERs CLOSE THIS FRIDAY 28 OCTOBER. 
 
MEETING 
THANK YOU to everyone who joined us for the P&C meeting on Thursday night. 
Our next meeting next month will be our AGM and a new P&C executive Team will be voted in. 
 
We would love many new families to join the P&C. It is only $2 to join. 
You will have to become a member before the meeting so you are able to vote on your new executive team or to be part of the 
executive team. 
It is a wonderful to be part of the team and I love helping make wonderful memories for the students. Come and join us. 
 
Our bank details to be able to pay the $2 are: 
Brisbania Public School P&C 
BSB: 032596 
Acct: 218938 
ALL WELCOME 
 
CHRISTMAS MARKETS - Saturday 3 December  
A HUGE THANK YOU to Jo Hyland for all her hard work to make Brisbania Christmas Markets a great day for us and the community. 
If you are interested in having a stall at the markets or are able to donate any prizes for the raffle, please email the P&C (email below). 
We would love to hear from you. 
 

CANTEEN    

If you are interested in helping in the canteen, please contact Paula the Canteen Manager for more details. 
All volunteers will need a Working with Children’s certificate and it is preferred to be fully vaccinated against Covid-19.  
 

UNIFORM SHOP    

Would you like to connect to other parents at Brisbania? 
Do you have a couple of hours to spare on Friday mornings? 
We are looking for volunteers in our Brisbania Public School P&C Uniform shop.  
1. Volunteer Co-ordinator position 
2. Volunteer shop assistant 
 
If you are interested please contact Caitlin 0416 207 330 for more information.  
 
Have a great week. 
 
Lindsay Ivins 
P&C President 
0415 210 028 
brisbaniapublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.crazycamel.com.au%2F14662&data=05%7C01%7CLOIDA.B.ANORGA%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C935634522b814b797f0008daaf61e0e5%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638015132221963336%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
mailto:brisbaniapublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


 



 





 

TERM 4  2022   
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 31 October 1 November 2 November 3 November 4 November 

Headstart K 2023 Session 4 

5 7 November 

 Swim Scheme 

8 November 

Swim Scheme 

 CANTEEN CLOSED 

9 November 

Headstart at EHS 

Swim Scheme 

10 November 

Swim Scheme 

  

11 November 

Headstart K 2023 Session 5 

Remembrance Day 

6 14 November 

Swim Scheme 

  

 

15 November 

Swim Scheme 

 

16 November 

Headstart at EHS 

Swim Scheme 

AECG Award evening at 

Kincumber HS   

17 November 

Swim Scheme 

 P&C meeting AGM 

18 November 

 Yr 6 at EHS  Sports Gala 

day   

Swim Scheme 

7 21 November 

 Life Ed 

Drama Festival 

 CANTEEN CLOSED TBC 

22 November 

Life Ed 

Drama Festival 

 

23 November 

Life Ed 

Headstart at EHS 

 

24 November 

 Life Ed 

25 November 

 Life Ed 

 

8 28 November 29 November 

 Yr 6 to 7 Orientation Day 

30 November 1 December 

 

2 December  

SATURDAY 3 DECEMBER 

 CHRISTMAS MARKETS 

 10-am- 2pm 

9 5 December 6 December 7 December 8 December 

Presentation Day  

Years 1-6 9:15am 

Reports Home 

9 December 

Reverse Santa 

You Did It activity and  

BBQ 

10 12 December 

Year 6 Farewell  and 

Graduation @ Davistown 

RSL 

13 December 14 December 15 December 

9:30am Kindergarten   

Graduation 

9:30am 

 

16 December 

End of year   

Stage activities 

Last day of Term 4 for 

students 

11 19 December 

Staff Development Day 

20 December 

Staff Development Day 

21 December 22 December 23 December 


